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 ______________________________________________________________________________

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST/TENDER

TO

AUDIT THE ACCOUNTS OF THE OFFICE OF THE AUDITOR-GENERAL FOR THE YEAR ENDING 31 JULY 2023 TO 31 July 2025

The Parliament of the Republic of Fiji is inviting qualified organisations to submit Expression of Interest/Tender to provide External Audit for the year ending 31 July 2023 to 31 July 2025, for the Office of the Auditor-General in accordance with the Audit Act 2006.

All proposals and necessary documentations submitted in response to this Expression of Interest/Tender –

(i) Will not be returned by Parliament; and
(ii) Must be clearly marked as confidential, if your firm considers any material or information contained in its proposal or other documentation confidential.

The deadline for submission of the Expression of Interest/Tender is 4.00 p.m., 3 August 2023.  Tender should be submitted in sealed envelope to the following address or hand delivered to the office of the Secretary-General to Parliament –

The Secretary-General
Parliament of the Republic of Fiji
P O Box 2352
Government Buildings
SUVA


For further information concerning this Expression of Interest/Tender, please contact the Head of Corporate Services Mr Sefanaia Tudonu on email at sefanaia.tudonu@legislature.gov.fj or Office Telephone: 3225600.


Late, unsealed or emailed bids will not be accepted.
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